
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
You are notified that a Public Hearing will be held at the regular District Board Meeting to 
be held: 
 
Date: Thursday September 17, 2020 
 
Time: 6:30 pm 
 
Place: Remote meeting to be held on Zoom by phone or online: 
 
Board Meeting & Public Hearing 
 
Join Online: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83947320748?pwd=T1JyUE1NeFZRa1BweTZrZjlCWm1HQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 839 4732 0748 
Passcode: 098226 
 
By Phone:                1 669 900 6833         or       1 253 215 8782  
 
 
 
The Public Hearing will be held to discuss water rates including Rules and Regulations 
changes that may affect costs to customer.  
 
DATED:  August 18, 2020 
 

INDIAN HILLS WATER DISTRICT 
 
Kristin Waters 
District General Manager 
 
 

§ 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S. 

 


